Dear Scouts,

We'd love to be sending you a postcard from Summer Camp, but until we can get back to face to face Scouting, we'd like to give you some summer challenges for fun instead. Maybe you could do them on your normal meeting night?

- Using cardboard, sticky tape and marbles (or whatever you have to hand), build a run that keeps a marble going for at least a minute.
- Create a short story on the theme of 'adventure' of around 600 words.
- Record improvement at a physical activity circuit training, aerobics, yoga, running, walking, cycling etc.
- Grow a potato in a bag.
- Teach a scouting skill to a member of your family.
- Design the front of this postcard with the theme of 'care' in the box below!

Really hope to see you all soon!

From all of your Leaders



Wish you were here!

